03-30-12 Happy National Doctor's Day from CPMG!



THANK YOU!

Did you know that today is National Doctor's Day? In keeping with the commemoration, we'd like you to know how much we appreciate you here at CPMG! We know how many hours you devote to our patients, how much you care, and how hard you work. Thank you for choosing to be a pediatric doctor and for doing it so well!

http://www.national-awareness-days.com/national-doctors-day.html.



3860 Calle Fortunada, Ste. 101 San Diego, CA 92123 www.CPMGSanDiego.com